
 

 
 
 

 
Welsh Mountain Home Announcement 
November 11, 2020 
 

To all Residents and Families, 
 
Welsh Mountain Home is committed to being transparent in keeping residents, families, 
team members and our community aware of changes related to COVID-19. We want to 
reassure everyone that we are acting on this fluid situation. 
 
We are saddened to share that on November 8, a resident passed away due to COVID-
19. This was the first death WMH experienced from the virus. A second resident died 
this morning. To date, 29 residents have been diagnosed with COVID-19. Several have 
been asymptomatic and many are on their way to recovery. Four team members have 
been infected and all have recovered and returned to work. Testing continues weekly. 
We are grateful for the guidance and support provided by the Department of Health and 
Department of Human Services. 
 
Welsh Mountain Home has followed and will continue to follow, guidance set forth by the 
Pennsylvania Department of Health (DOH), Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC), and Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) to minimize the risk of 
Coronavirus transmission within our community.  
 
Please know that the health and safety of our residents and team members is our primary 
concern. We are blessed by the support and encouragement of the residents and family 
members, board members and supporters who are part of the Welsh Mountain Home 
family. 
 
We invite you to check the WMH website and Facebook page for regular COVID-19 
updates.  

 

Residents and family members may contact Jenny Sheckells  
with questions or concerns at jsheckells@landis.org or 717.381.3573. 

 

Mona Frey Evon Bergey 

Executive Director Vice President of Community Initiatives 

Welsh Mountain Home Landis Communities 
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